
PARKING AND ROADWAY 
CHANGES COMING TO 
S FERDINAND ST

Through the Columbia City 
Parking Plan, there are changes 
coming to S Ferdinand St planned 
for fall 2017.  

• SDOT will remove school bus loading and 
No Parking signs on the north side of 
S Ferdinand and will post RPZ 29 signs 
on the north side that match the south 
side of the street 

Why make this change?
• Parking was previously restricted at this 

location to allow for school bus 
loading/unloading, which is no longer 
needed at Columbia School.  

• Adding parking here will increase the 
supply of RPZ parking, make the block 
consistent with the block immediately to 
the west, and encourage lower vehicle 
speeds. A No Parking area on the north 
side of the block will be signed at the 
existing crosswalk and fire hydrant which 
will allow vehicles to yield to oncoming 
traffic.

Want more information?
Contact Jonathan Williams at 
ColumbiaCityParking@seattle.gov or (206) 733-9026 or 
visit the project website at 
www.seattle.gov/transportation/parking/cp_ColumbiaCity.htm

U
M

B
IA

A
R

K

S EDMUNDS ST

S FERDINAND ST

S HUDSON ST

35
TH

 A
VE

 S

37
TH

 A
VE

 S



PARKING AND ROADWAY 
CHANGES COMING TO 
S FERDINAND ST

Through the Columbia City 
Parking Plan, there are changes 
coming to S Ferdinand St planned 
for fall 2017.  

• SDOT will remove school bus loading and 
No Parking signs on the north side of 
S Ferdinand and will post RPZ 29 signs 
on the north side that match the south 
side of the street 

Why make this change?
• Parking was previously restricted at this 

location to allow for school bus 
loading/unloading, which is no longer 
needed at Columbia School.  

• Adding parking here will increase the 
supply of RPZ parking, make the block 
consistent with the block immediately to 
the west, and encourage lower vehicle 
speeds. A No Parking area on the north 
side of the block will be signed at the 
existing crosswalk and fire hydrant which 
will allow vehicles to yield to oncoming 
traffic.

Want more information?
Contact Jonathan Williams at 
ColumbiaCityParking@seattle.gov or (206) 733-9026 or 
visit the project website at 
www.seattle.gov/transportation/parking/cp_ColumbiaCity.htm


